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Mr Josh Munro

“oroner’s Registrar

Coroners Court of Victoria

Level 11 / 222 Exhibition Street
MELBOURNE VIC 3000

Dear Mr Munro

RE: Findings into the Death of Mr Mervyn Maslin (without inquest)
Court Reference 2013/0867

Thank you for your letter of 19 March 2014 regarding the above finding.

The Department of Health (Department) acknowledges the tragic death of Mr Mervyn Maslin
who died as a result of multiple injuries sustained in a fall from a ladder.

The Department has already responded to the issues raised in the comments, in its response
to the recommendations made in the Findings into the death of Mr Bernard Wilkie (Court
Reference 2010/1037).

If you require further information please contact Dr Shelley Bowen, Senior Public Health

Advisor, Prevention and Population Health Branch, on Tel 9096 5209 or email
shelley.bowen@health.vic.gov.au

Yours sincerely

Dr Pradeep Philip
Secretary
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